The University Housing Newsletter



March 2024 Edition



## **End of Winter Term Plans**

Be on the lookout for an email from housing@uoregon.edu to let University Housing know your plans for spring break! You will need to indicate if you are staying for spring break, leaving for spring break, or moving out at the end of winter term. There is no fee for staying over spring break if you are continuing to live on campus for spring term.

# **RHA Spring Term Events**

**HEY DUCKS! Spring Term is packed with** exciting RHA events! Ensure a safe Spring Break and stay tuned for the upcoming activities hosted by RHA!

announce the incoming **RHA Executive Board for** the year 2024-2025!

**Director:** 

## **Daisy O'Hearn**

**National Communications** Coordinator:

#### **Anne Gottfried**

**Associate Director of** Administration and Finance:

### **Naima Smith**

Associate Director of Leadership:

#### **Emalee Brewer**

**Associate Director of Programming:** 

#### **Jackeline Watts**

Associate Director of **Public Relations: Georgia Barrus** 





